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FAMILY BINGO NIGHT 
Saturday, May 27 

5:30 pm 

$25 Adults, $15 Kids 

 

Join us for another fun-filled evening for Family Bingo 

Night over Memorial Day Weekend! Chef Miranda’s 

famous pizza will be ready at 5:30 and the bingo 

calling starts at 6:00 pm. Get your daubers ready! 

 

Due to the regularity of selling out – this event requires 

reservations so please call 307-235-5777 x4.  We 

need to be sure we have enough prizes for all players 

 

May Hours 

On Course 

From The Pro Shop 

Upcoming Events 

From the General Manager 

Ladies Kick-Off 
Get signed up for the season! 

 

Read More on Page 9 

Mother’s Day Brunch 
Bring your mom for a amazing bruch 

 

Read More on Page 8 

Twilight Child Care 
 

Child Care will be available 

during the Couple’s Twilight 

Kick-off on May 25th.  

 

Only $20 per child and they 

get dinner, games, crafts 

and adult supervision. 

 

Reservations required:  

235-5777 x4 

Memorial Day 
 

The restaurant will be open 

for breakfast and lunch on 

Monday, May 29th.   

 

The pool and snack bar will 

also be open that weekend! 

 

Remember to sign up for 

Holiday Golf! 

2023 Graduates 
 

Casper Country Club would 

like to congratulate all of the 

2023 High School, College, 

and all other graduates this 

spring! 

 

Congratulations and 

Good Luck! 
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MAY COUNTRY CLUB HOURS  
Monday: Bar & Kitchen Open 2pm – 8 pm (Bar Menu Only) 

Golf Course: Open after 10 am (No play allowed before for course maintenance) 
 

Tuesday: Open for Lunch & Dinner Service 
Ladies Day Rules: Women only in the Bar until 1:00 pm 

Men allowed on golf course after 12:00 pm 
 

Wednesday: Open for Lunch & Dinner Service 
Men’s Day Rules: Men only in Bar & Restaurant after 2:00 pm 

Dinner for Women & Families in Carnoustie Room after 5:00 pm 
Golf Course open to Women & Families after 6:00 pm (9-holes only) 

 
Thursday & Friday: Open for Lunch & Dinner Service 

 
Saturday: Open for Breakfast, Lunch & Dinner Service 

Restaurant opens at 6:30 am 
 

Sunday: Open for Breakfast & Lunch Service 
Bar Menu available from 2:00 – 8:00 pm 

Restaurant opens at 6:30 am 
 

ON COURSE 
My name is Adam Snively, I’m your new Golf Course Superintendent here at Casper Country Club. 
I’m excited to get going and look forward to having a successful season. 
 
The golf course weathered great over the winter as all the greens are looking good for this time of 
year. We removed all the covers and the entire golf course is now open. Tees and fairways are in 
good shape, other than a few isolated areas. Our main focus has been cleaning the course up and 
getting bunkers ready for play. We have mowed greens twice so far, as the weather starts 
warming up and they start growing more we will start to push for faster green speeds.  
 
I look forward to meeting and talking with you all on the course!  
 

- Adam 

 

 



  

FROM THE PRO SHOP 
Golf Greetings!  
 
Unfortunately, April’s weather was not the start we were looking for, but at least it went by quickly, giving us a 
couple of lovely days to dust off the sticks! Hopefully, May will be better and give us some much-needed heat. 
Below is a list of activities for the month. 
 
May 
8th  High School Tin Cup Tournament 
12th     Pro-Am Tee Times (Registration is open, Call for Tee Times) 
19th    Ladies Interclub 
25th       Couples Twilight Kick-Off (Registration opens May 4th) 
29th   Holiday Golf – Memorial Day Event 
   
  
*** Registration for all Tournaments can be found on the Casper Country Club Website. Go to the Golf section, 
Tournament Registration, and select the Tournament you want to participate in.  
  
** Don’t forget Mother’s Day is Sunday, May 14th.  We have a great selection of ladies apparel, shoes, golf 
lessons, and gift certificates! Please allow the golf shop to help with any gift ideas. 
  
Making a tee time is appreciated and may be done one week in advance. In particular, I'd like you to please keep 
in mind the daily play schedules, dress codes, and guest play policies outlined in the Membership Directory. Your 
fellow members and golf staff thank you in advance for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please let 
us know. Please check in with the golf shop before starting your round. 
  
The Junior Golf program begins June 12th, and the registration forms are available in the Golf Shop for your 
convenience and will be sent out via email.  
  
New to 2023, CCC Junior League or Casper’s Advanced Junior Program will begin as soon as school is finished 
for the year. This will be a summer-long program, and we welcome 6th-grade to 9th-grade golfers that have 
already participated in the junior program and want to compete at the high school level. Players will receive a 
team polo, weekly practices, and biweekly competitions. The cost is $500 per player and space is limited. Please 
call the golf shop for more details and to sign up.  
  
The golf shop staff and I look forward to seeing everyone and enjoying the upcoming season together. Please let 
us know if there is anything we can do to elevate your experience. 
 
Todd Schafersman, PGA 
Head Professional 
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HERE COMES THE SUN 
 

As the warmer weather is upon us Jenn and Mary would like to take the time to remind you 

that the CCC is an excellent facility to hold your next event! 

 

If you have an event or special occasion coming up please don’t hesitate to reach out and 

book with Your CCC!  We have the banquet room, Carnoustie Room, and the swimming pool 

available. 

 

Please call 307-235-5777 x4 to check availability and make your reservation. Thank you. 

 

LADIES DAY 
Ladies Day at CCC are on Tuesdays and the Kick-off is on May 6th.  However, Ringer, Chip-In and Play of the Day 
will begin on May 2nd. 
 
Dues for 2023 will be the same as last year: 
           Dues  $75.00 
           Chip-In  $20.00 
           Ringer  $5.00 
 
If you joined the Ladies Association last year your member account will be automatically charged at the end of May, 
and will be on the May statement.  
 
If you want to make any changes please email, call or text Dalene Lockhart with any questions or changes by the 
20th of May. Your account will be billed for the appropriate amount. If you prefer, please mail a check, include your 
name, and your member number. If you haven’t been a member in the past please call or email me: 
 
Dalene Lockhart 
307-258-0248 
Dlock15570@aol.com 
219 Sunflower  
Casper WY 82604 

 

 

 

mailto:Dlock15570@aol.com
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FROM THE GENERAL MANAGER 
 
The weather has been cooperating and some members have had the chance to get out and play 
some golf. The course wintered well, and Adam and his crew are in the process of lowering green 
heights, cleaning up course debris and overall course maintenance. 
 
The Board of Directors has decided to make some operational changes for the benefit of all 
members. Starting in May, the upstairs Bar and Dining Area will be open from 5:00pm to 9:00pm 
to all members for their dining experience on Wednesday nights. The downstairs hallway by the 
Men’s and Ladies’ locker rooms will be used by all for access and egress. The downstairs Bar and 
Dining Room will still be reserved for Men only on Wednesday nights. It is the hope of the Board 
of Directors that this operational change will meet everyone’s needs.  Please note the new hours 
for the Clubhouse and Golf Course during the month on May as listed on page 2. 
 
Throughout May we will continue to offer the Pasta Bar on Thursday nights and the Prime Rib 
Carving station on Friday nights. 
 
The swimming pool and snack bar are scheduled to open on Saturday May 27th. Kristen (Food & 
Beverage Manager) and Andrea (Pool Manager) have been working on hiring new staff in 
anticipation of the opening date.  Andrea is working out the details for swim lessons and we will 
get that information to the membership in the weekly email in the near future.  You can also 
reserve the pool for a private party on either Tuesday or Thursday nights.  Please call Jennifer to 
check availability and save your date. 
 
Todd and Brad have been working on some new ideas for Junior golf so please stop in the pro 
shop for more details. We have an exciting tournament season planned for 2023, please make 
sure to check out the tournament schedule (page 10) and see which ones meet your needs.  
 
If you know of someone that would like to join the club, please have them contact me.  
 
Thank you and hope to see you soon, 
 
Bob O’Neill 
General Manager 
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Men’s Day 
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Men’s Day 

3 
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Men’s Day 
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26 
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Bar Open! 

 
Bingo 
Night 

27 

 

28 
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Day 

 
Holiday Golf 

29 

Ladies’ Day 

 

30 31 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
  

KRISTEN’S CORNER 
Happy Spring everyone! Hopefully sunshine & warmer weather finds itself here sooner rather than later.  
 
This is my first Cheers, so bear with me. My name is Kristen, I was born and raised in Casper alongside my 
siblings Jordan (30), Kate (28) and Ashlyn (16). I graduated from NCHS, and received my Associate of 
Science in Pre-Med and Associate of Arts in World Languages with a focus on Spanish at Casper College. It 
was during my time at CC that I realized my love of learning - so much so that I changed majors more times 
than I’ll disclose.  
 
I started my journey at CCC in the Spring of 2019 on the Bev Cart, where I first came to know many of the 
members. I started working events during the winter months and soon found myself bartending, serving, 
taking over as Bev Cart Manager, and becoming a Shift Supervisor. Over the years, I’ve had the opportunity 
of getting to know the membership – and the privilege of making friendships along the way.  
 
If I’m being honest with everyone, a little more than half a year ago I never would have imagined myself to 
take over as Food and Beverage Manager of CCC. I’ve worked under four, myself, and have gained unique 
perspectives from each that I believe has helped me navigate the seemingly non-stop trials of my position. 
I’m grateful that I’ve experienced both the benefits and struggles of each position in the restaurant, as it 
has given me perspective and deep respect for others that I otherwise may not have.  
 
With that being said, I want to thank the Membership for your patience and cooperation over the past year 
with the change we’ve made in efforts to make CCC your home away from home. I have seen every 
Department Head hard at work improving the Club so we can create the best possible experience for our 
members and am extremely proud of the team we have! 
 
Recently, Bob and I have put lots of time and effort into implementing our new Point of Sale system and I 
have no doubt that it will be an integral tool for our staff by improving efficiency and timeliness of service 
in the restaurant. We appreciate your patience as we get used to the new system, but I’m happy to say it 
has been an amazing tool for communication between the restaurant and kitchen to provide a better 
experience for the membership. Bob, Chef Miranda and I have also put lots of thought into necessary 
changes regarding menu changes, and we appreciate the membership’s patience and understanding with 
this as well.  
 
Aside from that, we are gearing up for an amazing Summer and I am genuinely excited to see all these 
changes pay off for an overall better experience at CCC! 
 
I want to thank every member of my team for their efforts and hard work, Jenn & Mary for their moral 
support, Chef Miranda for the incredible changes she’s made in the kitchen, Bob for having faith in me and 
pushing me to believe in myself, and two very special members near and dear to my heart for their love 
and advice. It hasn’t been easy journey, but it has been beyond rewarding.  
 

- Kristen 
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2023 CASPER COUNTRY CLUB GOLF SCHEDULE 
MAY     
12th     PRO-AM TEE-TIMES 
19TH  LADIES INTERCLUB 
25th       COUPLES’ TWILIGHT, 5:30 SHOTGUN 
29th       HOLIDAY GOLF, TEE TIMES 
JUNE 
2ND    ST. ANTHONY’S GOLF TOURNAMENT 
6TH       LADIES’ KICK-OFF 1:00 PM SHOTGUN 
9th   API TOURNAMENT- 6:30AM & 12:30PM SHOTGUN 
12TH -15TH  JUNIOR GOLF CAMP # 1 
15TH   COUPLES TWILIGHT, 5:30 SHOTGUN TOURNAMENT 
16TH   BOYS & GIRLS CLUB  
18TH   PARENT/CHILD  
21ST -24TH   LITTLE DILLY TOURNAMENT 
27TH   LADIES NIGHT-SCRAMBLE. (9 HOLES), 5:30PM SHOTGUN 
29TH      COUPLES’ TWILIGHT, 5:30 SHOTGUN 
JULY 
4TH   FLAG TOURNAMENT 
9TH   PARENT/CHILD  
10th -13th  JUNIOR GOLF CAMP # 2 
13TH   COUPLES TWILIGHT 
14th & 15th  PAR, THEN BAR LADIES’ TOURNAMENT 
20TH -22ND   WILDCATTERS TOURNAMENT 
25TH     LADIES NIGHT- SHAMBLE (9 HOLES), 5:30PM SHOTGUN 
28TH      GOVENOR’S INVITATIONAL 
AUGUST 
7TH        JUNIOR CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP  
11TH      THE OLIVIA CALDWELL CHARITY TOURNAMENT 
12TH & 13TH   CCC CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP 
15TH      LADIES NIGHT- PAR 3 ALT. SHOT (9 HOLES), 5:30 SHOTGUN 
18TH     COUPLES’ TWILIGHT LAST BLAST, 5:30 SHOTGUN 
20TH   PARENT/CHILD, JUNIOR AWARDS NIGHT, 3:00 SHOTGUN 
24TH     T-BIRD OUTING, 1:00 SHOTGUN (TENTATIVE)              
26th & 27TH  MEMBER-MEMBER 
SEPTEMBER 
3RD     COUPLES’ CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP 
4TH           HOLIDAY GOLF, TEE TIMES 
7TH   COUPLE TWILIGHT NIGHT GOLF 
8TH   BIRD & BIRDIE 
11TH    KAMIKAZEE 
12TH   LADIES INTERCLUB 
15TH  CASA TOURNAMENT 
16TH & 17TH   CASPER CUP- CCC (SUNDAY)-  PV (SATURDAY) 
26th      LADIES’ LAST BLAST, 12:30 SHOTGUN 
27TH     SUPERINTENDENT’S REVENGE  

Tournament Schedule subject to change, please call the Pro Shop with any questions. 

 


